
  

Dear Potential Group Member,  

  

This message is being posted under orders of the Supreme Court of New South Wales, in 

relation to proceedings that concern the commercial loan book of BankWest and the 

Commonwealth Bank.  

  

If you had a commercial loan with BankWest back in about 2008 when Bankwest was 

acquired by CBA, you may have suffered losses if your loan was written off.  

  

Further details are available in documents that can be provided to you if you email the 

solicitors handling the matter, Hall Partners, trevor@hallpartners.com.au.  

  

If you wish to be a person entitled to claim in the class action and you had a commercial loan, 

you do not need to do anything at this time. 

  

If you wish to "opt Out" of the class action, (meaning that you do not want to participate in 

it), you should get legal advice and you can do so by filling in an opt out notice available 

from Hall Partners, and posting it to the Sydney Court Registry, Supreme Court of New 

South Wales on the form enclosed, and / or by emailing it to the Sydney Registry of the 

Supreme Court of New South Wales, supreme_court@courts.nsw.gov.au 

  

We otherwise wish you a better new year than the years 2008 through to 2012 may have been 

for you, if you were subject of action on your loan by BankWest in those years and we look 

forward to hearing from you, assuming that this email finds you at your proper email address, 

after all these years.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

Trevor Hall | Principal Solicitor 
HALL PARTNERS  

T +612 9233 3353 | E trevor@hallpartners.com.au 
Shop 6, 172-176 Parramatta Road, Homebush NSW 2140 
P.O. Box 1236 | Strathfield NSW 2135 
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